
Comment from Charles Hepperle 

No.  
Side mirrors should be retained. They could be augmented by cameras, but not be replaced by the 
cameras. If cameras were the sole replacement of mirrors the vehicle would essentially be 
undrivable in the event of a technical failure. Mirrors would still be usable, at least partially, even 
when damaged/broken by impact or sprayed with a foreign substance, such as mud. 

 


